
  
 
 

SUNNYLANDS NEWS 

November/December 2021 

Welcome to the November/December edition of 
Sunnylands News 

It’s hard to believe we are planning for 

Christmas already!! 

It has been great to slowly get back to 

normality in school and we hope to continue 

this as we move towards Christmas. 

We are hoping to have Christmas 

performances in person this year on 

Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st December. 

We can’t wait to welcome you back!! 

 
Saturday saw a number of our Primary Seven 
pupils sit the first of three AQE tests. They 
have been working very hard and we wish 
them well in the coming weeks.  
Well Done on all the hard work 

 

Thanks to parental help with fundraising we 

have been able to purchase and install an 

outdoor classroom and adventure trail in 

the school field, and sensory corridors in 

both the infant and senior end of the 

school. Thank you for all your help and 

support to make this possible. 

 
Check out our website  

www.sunnylandsprimary.co.uk   and 

Facebook (search Sunnylands Primary 

School, Carrickfergus) for lots of pictures 

 

Mrs J. Lyons 

      P1 Admissions 
Is your child due to start school in Sept 2022? Do you know 
a child who is due to start? 
We would encourage you to complete a pre- registration 
form so that we can remind you when to complete the 
online registration. 
We have a school video to give you a taste of life in 
Sunnylands. Access it by scanning the code below 

                                   
DIGITAL ADMISSION on EA Portal 

Opens 10th January @12noon and closes 28th January @12noon. 

                                                    

 

 

 

Symptoms 
If your child has any symptoms of COVID 

please do not send them into school. If in 

any doubt, please email or phone school for 

advice. It is important that we work 

together to protect the school community 

and keep children in school as much as 

possible. 

Thank you for your support to date. 

 

OPEN DAY  - Thursday 6th January 
We will be holding our Open Day for prospective Primary One 
parents for 2022 on Thurs 6th January 2:00pm – 6:00pm.  
If you have a child due to start P1 in Sept ’22 come along and see 
what we have to offer. 
If you know of a child of Primary One age please encourage their 
parents to consider Sunnylands and to visit our Open Day. 
All children will finish school at 1pm that day 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Christmas Jumper Day will be on Thursday 

9th December, costing £1. All money raised 

will be for school funds. 

Holidays  

School finishes Tues 21st + Wed. 22nd December @noon 

School restarts Wed 5th January 2022 

 

School will finish at 1pm on Thursday 6th Jan in 

preparation for Open Day. 

CLUBS 
All after schools finish for this term on Thursday 16th December. A 
new note for clubs will be sent in the New Year. 
Breakfast Club will continue to run as normal throughout the 
remainder of the term, including Wednesday 22nd December. 

Christmas Play 
Our Christmas Plays will be on Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st 
December @10am. Performances will be split into P1-3 and P4-7, 
to assist with numbers and all attendees must wear a mask 
throughout. Tickets for this event will be limited to two per 
family, a note will be sent home to request these. 
 
Christmas Disco 
We will have a disco for everyone on Wednesday 22nd December. 
Everyone can wear normal clothes and the disco is free of charge. 

http://www.sunnylandsprimary.co.uk/

